From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:33 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Support for HB 3250

From: Heidi Cody [mailto:heidi@heidicody.com]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:31 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support for HB 3250

To: Beth Patrino (beth.patrino@state.or.us)

Subject: Testimony in support of HB 3250
Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

I would like to ask for your support for HB 3250, which if passed, will make Oregon a model for
passing carbon pricing legislation.

We need to act now to prevent further climate change. Pricing carbon using a revenue-neutral carbon
fee/tax is the best way to do it. It's realistic, non-partisan, and will help prevent the 2-degree
warming that could have terrible consequences for the planet. It would also redistribute the auction
proceeds to everyone in the state.

Please support HB 3250 and turn it into a game-changing law.

Thank you,

Donna Cody

5003 SE 34th Ave
Portland OR 97202



